Village of Lagrange Committee of Whole Minutes

Record of Proceedings

December 22, 2021
Council President Kincannon started the Committee of Whole meeting at 6:45PM.  Members present Honer, Price, Gregory, Kincannon, Dill and Karpinski.

Fallon discussed the insurance rates received for 2022.  If the Village switches from Anthem to Medical Mutual, it would be a tremendous savings to both the Village and the employees.  She is recommending the switch.  
Chief Laubenthal discussed raises for the full time officers to be 2.5% and would like to see changes made to the pay rate for the part time officers.  

There was discussion of departments giving input on their department budgets.  It will be discussed at a later date.  

Clark was questioned on updating of the Property Management Code.  He was asked to look into revising the current code to be more specific and enforceable.  
There being no further business, Committee of the Whole ended at 7:26 PM.  
Signed: ____________________________                       Attested by: 
Gary Kincannon, Council President                          ______________________

 Date: ___________________________   
Kimberly Fallon, Fiscal Officer
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